
From: Honor Passow  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 12:39 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@PUC.NH.gov>; Honor Passow  
Subject: Comment on Docket DE 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Hello,  

   

I live on Dogford Road in Etna, NH, where nearly 1/4 of all the homes have solar 
photovoltaic panels, including mine. Net metering is important to help us support our 
investments in generating clean electricity for our neighborhood. The Dunsky Energy study, 
as re-analyzed by Clean Energy NH, found that non-solar customers benefit even more 
from local solar than the estimates in the original study.  

   

Please keep net-energy metering, to help keep electric rates down for everyone AND 
increase the clean energy fraction in New Hampshire's electricity mix.  

   

Honor Passow   

 


